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DATED:   25 May 2022  

TO:   ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY  

NOTICE:  CHANGE OF ADDRESS- NORTHERN REGION OFFICES 

Please take note that the Northern Regional DRC (Dispute Resolution Centre) and MIBCO 

offices have relocated. 

The new addresses and contacts for the respective Northern Regional Offices are as follows: 

PHYSICAL ADDRESS 

DRC MIBCO 

1st Floor  

353 Festival Street (c/o Arcadia Street)  

Hatfield  

Pretoria   

2nd Floor  

353 Festival Street (c/o Arcadia Street)  

Hatfield  

Pretoria   

 

POSTAL ADDRESS 

DRC MIBCO 

PO Box 14004 

Hatfield 

0028 

PO Box 13970 

Hatfield 

0028 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

DRC MIBCO 

Tel:  0861 664 226 

Fax:      086 451 0527 

Email:  DRC.NR@mibco.org.za 

Tel:   0861 664 226 

Fax:   012 362 3669 

Email:  Johan.Naude@mibco.org.za 

Employers are kindly requested to share this information with their employees. 

The MIBCO Team 
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